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Awards 
Last week’s awards winners were: Lena, Max, 
Oscar, Abbey, Riley, and Lachlan. 
 
NAPLAN Results 
Students in years 3 and 5 have taken their NAPLAN 
results home with them today. Mr Scott is happy to 
discuss the results of these, please contact the 
school if you would like to arrange a time to do 
this. 
 
Last Gymnastics Lesson this Friday 
We will have gymnastics lessons again this Friday 
25th August with Central West Gymnastics.  
Students are transported to the Gym at 3 Barrett 
Court Orange by bus leaving school at 1.50pm. Our 
lesson will run from 2:15 pm to 3:15 pm we ask 
that parents arrive by 3:15 to collect their children 
from the gym in town. Please bring a drink bottle!! 
 
Swimming Lessons 
We are due to start swimming lessons next week 
however, we are still waiting for confirmation from 
the Orange Aquatic Centre. 
Information will be provided regarding this as soon 
as possible. 

Remember:Order Morning Tea&Lunch-Thursdays 
Students will have the option of a fruit cup with or 
without yoghurt for Friday morning tea. This is free 
but students will need to order this on Thursday so 
that we do not waste fruit unnecessarily. 
 
Book Week parade – this 
Thursday !!!!! 
 
Our book week parade is on this 
Thursday, 24th August. Get your 
costume ready! 

 
BOOK WEEK  
Parents, carers, grandparents 
and friends are invited to join 
our wonderful students for their 
Book Week Parade and 
Assembly. This will take place 
on Thursday, 24th August 
commencing at 2.30pm.  

‘Escape to Everywhere’ is the 
theme for this year and students 
may choose to dress up as a 

book character or in a costume to match the theme. 
Costumes need not be expensive as many book 
character costumes can be created using everyday 
clothing. 

At our Assembly we will be announcing the winners of 
our colouring in and poster competitions and these will 
be able to choose a book from the next Scholastic Book 
Order pages and the school will purchase it for them. 
 
Sickness/Illnesses 
There have been a number of students and staff sick in 
recent weeks with a variety of illnesses. At school, we 
are encouraging students to wash and disinfect their 
hands regularly and not share food or drink bottles. 
Parents can assist us in preventing viruses spreading by 
ensuring students do not come to school sick and they 
have not vomited or had diarrhoea for 24hours before 
returning in the case of stomach viruses.  

What’s on!! 
 
Term 3 

 Homework Club: Tuesday 3:15-3:45 
 LUNCH orders: Submit Thursday morning 
 Book Week Parade & Assembly:  

This Thurs 24 Aug at 2.30pm 
 Gymnastics: This Friday 25 Aug 
 Spring Into School: Tues 29 Aug  
 P&C Election day stall: Sat 9 Sept 
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 22nd August  2017 Term 3 Week 6 
Training and Principals meeting 
Mr Scott was at training in the use of the new 
School Management Plan today and will be at a 
principals meeting tomorrow in Canowindra. 
 
LMBR Training/Office Days 
Mrs Chapman will be in today, Wednesday and 
Thursday of this week and be at training again this 
Friday. 
LMBR - Administration & Finance changes:  
The ‘Go Live’ for the new system is Week 8, 
Monday 4th September 2017. 
A summary of the changes, which were advised 
late last term, are listed below for your 
information: 

 Payments can be made by cash, cheque or 
direct deposit up until Fri 25 August. 

 No payments can be processed from Fri 25 
August  -  4 September  

 Direct Deposits cease from Fri 25 August  
 After 4 September cash/cheque payments 

will be receipted as usual  
 Parents can pay online through POP – 

Parent Online Payment system from 
Monday 30 October  

 The school will not have Eftpos facilities 
(only the POP system)  

Thank you for your patience and understanding as 
we transition to our new system. If you have any 

questions, please contact the office.  

 
 

 
Spring Into School  

  
Next Session: Tues 29th August 

 
Now that Spring is near – please 

don’t forget to pack sunhats! 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

COMMUNITY 
NEWS  

 
 
Cavaliers Cricket Club 
2016/17 Premiers in 1st grade, Centenary 
Shield&Runners up under 16’s, Centenary Cup 
T20, Semi-finalists 2nd grade.  
We want to develop junior players through our 
junior programme for senior cricket and 
representative pathways along with developing 
friendships for years to come. 
Registrations are now open so get down to 
Riawena Oval on Sat 3rd September 1-3pm to 
sign up or go online www.playcricket.com.au  
For more information contact Stuart Middleton 
0404 692 340 or Jon Harriis 0407 013 053 or 
orange.cavaliers@gmail.com. 

(Also see the flyer on the info board at the school) 
 
 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 

Please Collect Woolworths Earn & Learn 
Stickers 

 
We have the Earn & Learn boxes set up in 

the office foyer for you to 
place your stickers in that 
you receive from 

Woolworths. We also have a box in situ at 
Woolworths in the centre of town, so you 
can easily place them in there straight after 
you shop. Thank you for your support. 
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